



School Year

Dear Parents:

The primary, intermediate, and junior high grades are important years in your child's schooling. In addition to physical growth, your child's vision may also change. Healthy eyes and good vision are essential for success in school.

Since academic learning is 80% visual and vision problems are best detected and treated early, a comprehensive eye and vision examination is highly recommended for all students entering grades

Please ask your eye doctor to complete the attached Vision First Student Comprehensive Eye and Vision Examination Report. Vision screening is not a substitute for an eye examination by an eye doctor.

A completed Vision First report will assist your child's teacher in providing an excellent educational program for your child and will allow us to maintain the records in your child's health folder. **Please return a copy to our office**

If you have any questions or if you need further information, please contact us at the number listed below. Thank you for your cooperation in support of our commitment to excellence in education.

Sincerely,

Grade School Recommended Examination Letter with Student Comprehensive Eye and Vision Examination Report and optional Reference Page and/or fact sheet choice

This document is part of the *Kids Eyes Count Campaign* by Vision First Foundation, a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization. Copyright © 2008 Vision First Foundation. All rights reserved. This document may be reproduced but may not be modified. **Approved for distribution by**

Custom #GEL101-US